
 

 

           Service CD’s 
Bill Schrader records our Sunday services faith-
fully each week on compact discs. Copies are 

available in the upper left slot of  the mailboxes in Duff  Hall (just 
to the left as you enter from the lobby). Bill makes the copies just 
after services, so if  you want one on a particular Sunday, look him 
up and ask. 

 
Vacation Bible School 2019 

“Glory to God, who is able to do far beyond  
all that we could ask or imagine.” Ephesians 3:20 

 

God has guided and provided and enabled as we offered “To 
Mars and Beyond VBS” to 21 children and youth. Thank you to 
the 28 adults who volunteered in person throughout the week. 
Thank you to those who gave financially and all who prayed and 
encouraged in so many ways. There was a wonderful atmosphere 
of  love and happiness each night. We experienced fun, worship, 
friendship, co-operation, respect, joyful music & dancing, videos, 
exciting science and games and craft and Bible stories. Our Mis-
sion Commander and Puppet Robot, EP3-20 entertained as they 
taught. The food was delicious. Giving of  food items for Circle 
of  concern was cheerful. The decorations were over the top. 

 

Jane Pursley 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Join in the FUN on Saturday, October 26, at 7:00 pm. Hearts and 
Hands will be having a Bingo Bash. Additional information will  
follow, but mark your calendars now. Invite your family, friends 
and neighbors! Don’t miss out on the fun and prizes.  

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

The Millennium Mission Candle 
The Candle can be lit on Sunday mornings in memory of  some-
one or in honor of  someone. A $10.00 minimum donation is  
requested. Request forms are located in the narthex. 

 

 

August’s Mission is The Pastors Emergency Fund 
    
 
 

 

  
Needs Circle of  Concern   

Critical - Healthy Snacks - Dinner Helpers - Jelly 
 Ramen Noodles - Dry Potatoes/Beans/Rice  

Bar Soap - Hand Sanitizer - Laundry Detergent 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circle of  Friends coming to Salem on September 15 
Our friends in the Circle will be with us for service on Sunday, 
September 15. They’ll provide their spirited and spirit filled music 
for the Prelude, Offering and Postlude, and an anthem that day. 
We’re delighted to have them back and hope you’ll enjoy and bring 
friends. (Remember, the number one reason people visit a church 
is at the invitation of  a friend or neighbor!) 

 

Bob Meinz 
Attendance August 4 - 57 

Salem in Ballwin UMC 
Parish Notes 

August 11 - August 18, 2019 


